To Whom It May Concern:

| am reaching out on behalf of the STAR Center. In partnership with 7 Rivers
Overhead Door and the La Crosse Parks & Recreation Department, we are hosting
the 2" Annual Parkinson’s Walk in Myrick Park on Saturday, May 4. This walk is to
raise awareness for Parkinson’s Disease. Donations will support local Parkinson’s
exercise programs, education, and support programs in the community.

There will be opening ceremonies, a walk, resource booths, live music, food
trucks, kid’s activities, exercise demos, and more!

The shelters at the park have been reserved and the special event permit has
been submitted through the clerk’s office.

Thanks for your support!

Bri Holden



